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Why taking the current ACT Online Test is not recommended: 

 The ACT has been developing an Online Test for several years now.  There is 

a huge profit incentive for them to do that since it would eliminate printing, 

shipping, and answer document scanning costs.  However, the current ACT Online 

Test has a lot of disadvantages to the test-taker compared to when they sit for the 

pencil and paper test.  As mentioned on this website’s home page, the ACT 

SuperCourse prepares students for the pencil and paper test.  Most of the 

strategies and techniques taught in the course would be impossible to use during 

the ACT Online because the test-taker would not be able to write on the 

computer screen like they can on a sheet of paper… 

(This document will be lengthened over the next 90 days so check-in frequently 

for these updates!  Thank you.) 


